News of interest to landscape ecologists

Ronald Lindmark, Director of the North Central Forest Experiment Station, US Forest Service, St. Paul,
Minnesota, USA, has announced the formation of a new research project titled ‘Applying the Principles of
Landscape Ecology to Managing Temperate Forests’. The project will be headquartered in Rhinelander, Wis-
consin and will be led by Dr. Thomas R. Crow. As far as I know, this is the first explicit use of landscape
ecology by a US government agency. We understand that a second project is being organized by the US Forest
Service in the Pacific Northwest.

Priscilla Golley has developed a computer list of all landscape ecologists attending meetings since the organi-
zation of the first Congress in the Netherlands. The list contains the names and addresses of approximately
800 persons. It is available to members of IALE at cost and to commercial organizations for a fee. For infor-
mation contact the editor.

Erratum

Re: Impact of agricultural landscape structure on energy flow and water cycling by L. Ryszkowski and
A. Kedziora, published in volume 1, issue 2, pages 85—94.

Throughout this article mJ m~2 should be read as MJ~2.



